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ATTENTION CITY OF HANCOCK RESIDENTS 

 

M-26 repairs in Houghton start Monday, June 17th  

The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) is investing about $763,000 to repair about 2 
miles of M-26 from Green Acres Road to Shelden Avenue in Houghton. The work includes concrete 
pavement repair as well as joint repair.  

Start date: 
Monday, June 17, 2024 

Estimated end date: 
Friday, Aug. 23, 2024 

Traffic restrictions: 
Motorists should expect single-lane closures. Some night work may be required at the M-26 
intersections with Green Acres Road, Razorback Drive, and Sharon Avenue. A 13-foot lane width 
restriction will be in place until July 22nd. From July 22nd until project completion, a 12-foot lane 
width restriction will be in place.  

Safety benefit:  
This project will increase safety for motorists and extend the lifespan of the roadway. 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vbWRvdGpib3NzLnN0YXRlLm1pLnVzL01pRHJpdmUvbWFwP2NvbnN0Wm9uZT10cnVlJmxhdD00Ny4xMTI4MDI1Mzg3ODYxMzQmbG9uPS04OC41ODE1MDE0NDY5MTU0NCZ6b29tPTEzIiwiYnVsbGV0aW5faWQiOiIyMDI0MDYxMS45NjA5NzExMSJ9.6vr-9P_VUo-eBCSiImu0Z3Jn3VY6xV4Nx42wPPxkVK4/s/1395701649/br/243952551302-l

